
Camp 
Threadgill 

News
Week of: 9/12/2022

Dates to Know
*BLUE FOLDER DUE 

BACK FRIDAY*

Notes From the Teacher:
This week we started chapter 2 in math, 
subtraction concepts. Be sure to have your 
child continue working on the HW 
assignments in the math practice 
workbook so your child can keep up with 
instruction in our classroom. 

In Language Arts, we finished Unit 1, 
Week 2 and will move on to Unit 1, Week 
3 this coming week. The new spelling 
words are attached to the weekly email 
and will also be sent home on Monday. 

In Social Studies, we have been talking about 
friendship, citizenship, classroom and school 
rules, and making good choices. We will begin 
science in the next 1-2 weeks.

Please remember that if you ever have any 
questions about your child or what we are doing 

in class, feel free to email me.

Birthdays

Cecilia – September 5

Hayes – September 6

threadgilll@leonschools.net
Website: https://www.leonschools.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=34742

Homework
• Math pages – see HW 

sheet
• Language Arts – practice 

sight words & spelling 
words & read for 15-20 

minutes each night

What We’re Learning:
Math: Chapter 2: Subtraction 
Concepts

Language Arts: Unit 1, Week 3: 
informational text, short o

Writing: Correct writing position, 
Letter handwriting practice

Social Studies: Citizenship, 
friends, & rules

Science: How Scientists Work: 
Senses & Tools 
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